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City of the Dalles HCP

Location

Acreage

Species Covered

Background

Benefits

Permit

USFWS Contact

Northern spotted owl (USFWS)

The Dalles
Wasco county
South fork Mill Creek drainage

1,200 forested acres
Northern spotted owl

Two northern spotted owl sites
are affected. The city of The Dalles
will adopt federal matrix standards
and guides.

This HCP establishes a cooperative
relationship whereby the Fish and
Wildlife Service and the Mt. Hood
National Forest will work together,
using applicable federal standards,
to manage spotted owl habitat so
as to maintain the health of the
watershed and protect the source
of The Dalles’ drinking water.
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